
 

 

Dr. John F. Lopinto 
C/O USDA/Animal Care 
11 June 2020 

 
Subject: Lehman College Animal Care Registration # 21-R- 0077 

 
Dear Dr. Lopinto, 
 
Since Lehman College Registration # 21-R-0077 is no longer dealing with covered activity, 
our facility is now only housing mice, we wish to cancel our USDA Registration.  
 
If in the future we again deal with registered animals, we will request re-registration by 
USDA. 
 
Thanking you in advance for your assistance in this matter, I remain, 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Professor and Chairman of the Lehman College IACUC 
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